Steven Seee

From: Harvey Buford <harvey.t.buford@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:36 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: SUPPORT H-5515

istrongly support the L@E RI VOte for Same Day Registration
Resolution!

The old 30 day waiting period is old fashioned and counterproductive. Thank you Harvey Buford (voter in Hopkinton,
RI)



